
Dear Colleague: 

TEXAS CHRISTIAN UNIVERSITY 
FORT WORTH , TEXAS 

May 11, 1953 

On Wednesday, May 13, at 4:00 p. m. the final faculty meeting 
for the 1952-53 session will be held in Ed Landreth Auditorium. 

Mr. Noel L. Keith, Assistant to the President has been 
asked to speak on the topic 11 The Climate for Texas Christian 
University• s Advancement. 11 The faculty was questioned by Mr. 
Keith earlier in the semester on 11 What do you consider the ten most 
important general problems at Texas Christian University? 11 On the 
basis of a large response to the question from the faculty a topic has 
been developed that should be of interest to each faculty member. 

The faculty program committee urges you to attend this 
meeting. Again, the time is 4:00 p. m., Wednesday, May 13, and 
the place is Ed Landreth Auditorium. 

Cordially yours, 

Leslie P. Evans, 
Chairman, Faculty 
Program Committee . 


